
Dear Family Members, 

We hope this letter finds you well! As we look forward to our upcoming family reunion, we are 

excited to reconnect and create lasting memories together. 

This year, we aim to make our reunion even more special, but to do so, we need your support! 

We are reaching out to ask for your help in raising funds to cover the costs of venue, food, and 

activities. 

We kindly ask each family member to contribute $50 (or whatever amount you feel comfortable 

with). Every dollar helps bring us all together for this joyous occasion! 

Please send your contributions by [insert deadline] via [insert payment method]. Together, we 

can make this reunion a memorable event for everyone. 

If you have any questions or suggestions, feel free to reach out to us at [insert contact 

information]. Thank you for your generosity and support! 

With love, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Family Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


